
H E L P  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y  F I G H T  T H E  F L U

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, it’s more important than ever that we protect ourselves 
and our loved ones from the flu. The flu vaccine is the most effective way to prevent the 
flu, and the CDC recommends everyone six months and older should get a flu vaccine 

before the end of October. 
 

Visit nghs.com/flu to get information about flu shots near you!

Don’t take
the risk. 
Get your
flu shot early.
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